
     

 

 

 
  

Dear Highlanders:  
 
The winter quarter is in full swing and, as always, it's a great time to be a Highlander.  
 
I plan to be sending out regular messages in the months ahead to keep the campus 
community updated on continued progress and new developments. Links to the items in 
this month's message can be found below. I also invite you to stay in touch with me 

on Instagram. 
  

 
  
Kim A. Wilcox 
Chancellor 
 

https://www.instagram.com/chancellor_wilcox/

